
  
 

 
  

December 18, 2024 

 

The Secretary, Listing Department 

BSE Limited 

25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400001 

Company Code: 524000 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Subject:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 and 51 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Outcome of the Board Meeting held on December 18, 2024. 

 

Reference: Clarification on the date of Outcome of Board Meeting submitted on December 18, 2024 

 

This is with reference to our intimation submitted today, i.e. December 18, 2024, kindly note that while submission 

of the outcome of the Board Meeting on the BSE Limited Portal at 13:18 P.M. the date of Board Meeting was 

inadvertently selected as December 12, 2024, the same shall be read as December 18, 2024.  

 

This is for your information. 

              

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Poonawalla Fincorp Limited  

 

 

 

Shabnum Zaman 

Company Secretary 

ACS 13918 
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